
Presidents Message 

March 15 2021 
 

     Just a friendly reminder that political signs are permitted 2 weeks before the election date and must 
be removed no later than the Saturday after the election.  

     Spring is coming quickly.  Now is the time to plan and schedule work if needed. 

• Please check for algae on the north exposures of your siding.  
• Trees…. Most Ash trees are dead and need to be removed. Remember that it is the home 

owner’s responsibility to remove any dead tree on their property and on your easement. The 
stump needs to be removed as well. 

• Landscaping…  please refresh and mulch as needed.   
• Please check any outside painted areas for chipping and fading.  

 
We are looking for voting members to help the board and get involved in the community. 
 
Let’s have a great month and I hope we will have an in person meeting next month. 
Be safe  
Bill 
 
 


